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Activities Completed during the Reporting Period 
 
A response to NYSDEC’s Opportunity to Cure letter to the Participants was submitted to NYSDEC by 
Tenen on March 15. A conference call was held with Tenen, Gibbons, and NYSDEC on March 28 to discuss 
the potential sale and RI for the Site.   
 
Modifications to Work Plan and/or Schedule 

 
The Participants are in negotiations for the sale of the Site which has delayed implementation of the 
investigation and preparation of the RAWP.  
 
Issues Encountered 
 
None. 
 
Data Collected/Received during the Reporting Period  
 
None.  
 
Activities Undertaken in Support of Citizen Participation Plan 
 
None. 
 
Activities Planned for Next Reporting Period: 
 
Tenen will submit a 60-Day Change of Use Notification to NYSDEC on behalf of the Participants for the 
potential change in ownership of the Site. The RI will be implemented during the next reporting period.  


